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Bringing Learning to Life 

                                                    
12th January 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Special School Lunch – Thursday 20th January 2022 

 
Our fabulous kitchen team have cooked up a lovely idea to have a special lunch on Thursday 
20th January 2022. All pupils in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will choose from the following 
hot lunch or grab bag options. There is no charge for children in these year groups. If your 
child is in Reception Class, Year 1 and Year 2 and does not wish to have the lunch on 
Thursday 20th January please speak to your child’s class teacher to explain why.   
 
Pupils in Years 3 to 6 can also choose from the options below. Please note there is a charge 
of £2.00 per child for either option (unless your child is entitled to free school meals). This 
will be charged to your ParentPay account as usual. 

 

Option 1 -  Hot  lunch
 

Chicken Nuggets or Quorn Nuggets 
Skinny Fries and Baked Beans 

 
Fairy Cake 

 
Option 2  - Sandwich and Dehli Bar 

 
Ham, Cheese or Tuna Sandwich or Wrap 

 
Fairy Cake 

 
I hope your child will take the opportunity to enjoy this special school lunch.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Emily Morris 
Headteacher 


